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SOGC Seeking Volunteer Coaches 

 

 

Special Olympics Gaston County is actively seeking volunteer coaches in the 

following sports for the 2022-2023 sports season. If you are interested or know 

of someone who is interested please email us at gaston@sonc.net. 

 Golf (fall season September-mid November): Head Coach and/or 

Assistant Coaches Needed (this will be a new program for us). *Unified 

Players are also welcome to help coach and/or participate.* 

  



 

 Basketball (winter season December-February AND spring season 

March-June): Assistant Coaches needed to help with 3v3 teams and 

individual skills programs. 

  

 Swimming (spring season March-June): Assistant Coaches Needed 

  

 Athletics (spring season March-June): Assistant Coaches Needed 

  

 Unified Flag Football (spring season March-June): Head Coach and/or 

Assistant Coaches Needed 

 

Coaches are asked to commit to an 8-week sports training season and assist 

athletes at competitions and other events during their sports season. Our sports 

seasons are fall, winter, and spring.  

 

 

THANK YOU! Please email us at 
gaston@sonc.net if interested! 

 

  



 
 


